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Good Neighbor Guidelines for 
Short-Term Rentals in Boulder County

License No.                                                                                   

Respect it like it’s your own neighborhood. (Slow down and clean up after your pet!)
Please be friendly and courteous, and treat your neighbors the way you would want to 
be treated if this was your neighborhood. Enjoy the scenery and drive slowly through 
residential areas. Watch for pets, pedestrians, wildlife, and children playing. Visiting pets 
should not be allowed to run amok, make friends with local wildlife, or make excessive 
noise.
Please also pick up after yourself and your pet(s) and keep the property clean and free of 
trash. Per Boulder County Short-Term and Vacation Rental Licensing Ordinance No. 2020-
01, your host is required to provide you with trash and recycling information.

Please keep music and noise at a level your grandma would approve of
Enjoy the peace and quiet of the Rocky Mountains and be respectful of neighbors by keeping the noise level 
down, especially at night. Per the Boulder County Noise Ordinance No. 92-28, sound from a non-vehicular 
source located in a residential area shall not exceed 55 dB(A) during the day or 50 dB(A) at night (after 7 p.m. 
and before 7 a.m.).

Don’t host a rager, as much fun as that might be
Be respectful of neighbors by not hosting a party for all your buddies, or having any other large (or small) event 
that’s inappropriate for a quiet residential setting. Per the Boulder County Land Use Code Article 4, short-term 
rentals are not allowed to be marketed or used for weddings, receptions, or similar private or public events.

No trespassing. Seriously
It goes without saying, but we’re saying it anyway. Please stay on the property you are renting and do not 
trespass onto neighboring properties, even if there’s something really cool over there.
Please also use the designated parking spaces provided by your host. Per the Boulder County Short-Term 
and Vacation Rental Ordinance No. 2020-01, your short-term rental host must provide you with a map of the 
property clearly showing where the boundaries and designated parking spaces are located.

For non-life-threatening emergencies, please contact the Local Manager:

 Name:                                                                                   

 Phone:                                                                                  

 Email:                                                                                    


